
Announcements for Tuesday, November 27, 2018 

- NHS is sponsoring an Angel Tree this year. The gifts will support JCP Cares and all of our local 

non-profit agencies including ASSIST for our schools. If you feel that this is something you would 

like to participate in we have the tree up in Guidance. All donations need to be returned by 

December 3rd in original packaging (no gift wrap necessary) 

- Letter Jacket orders will take place during lunch on December 4th.  Order forms are available in 

the front office and from the Athletic Secretary. 

- Medical Club will have a meeting with a guest speaker in the auditorium Thursday at 

8am.  Please do not be late. 

- The Spanish Club is sponsoring its 3rd Annual Toy Drive to benefit the residents of the Betty 

Griffin House. Please donate an unwrapped toy in exchange for service hours to Mrs. Echt's 

room N240. See our flyers around the school for more information. 

- Junior Ladies will meet Thursday at 8:30 am in the Small Café.  Please check Schoology for 

information on our service project. 

- NHS will also be hosting Movie Night in the Stadium on Friday, December 7th at 6:30 pm; ELF 

will be on the big screen. It is free to enter and we will be collecting donations to support 

Hunger Fight. Please consider bringing your friends and join us on the field for a little seasonal 

cheer. (Light concessions will be available) Bring your blankets or your lawn chairs. See you 

there and GO Bears!!! 

 

  

 

 


